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June 27, 2007
Mr. Paul Schwartz, President

Takoma, D.C. Neighborhood Association

6827 4th Street, NW

Washington, D.C. 20012

Dear Mr. Schwartz:

I understand that you have concerns about TDCNA's role and financial   
liability with respect to the $75,000 grant from the District of

Columbia for the Safe Takoma Inc. (STI) project.  You may be assured that the Grant Agreement is written so that TDCNA, as Grantee, is protected.

In accordance with the Grant Agreement, Section 2.6(c), and in my capacity as Grant Monitor, I must "review and approve, or disapprove, expenses to ensure that they are in line with the City Council mandate for this funding."  In your required monthly meetings with STI, myself, and other Points of Contact [See 5.8(b)], "progress toward, and any impediments to meeting, project objectives" will be discussed.

As you may know, the District of Columbia has issued a check for

$45,000 to TDCNA which will enable STI to initiate its programming and operations.  I have recently approved expenditures planned by STI to pay for some start-up costs, for a total of $1850.

At this time Safe Takoma Inc. can only move forward with its programming with your assistance in this matter.  So, I request that you allow the transfer of all District of Columbia funds to Safe Takoma, Inc. upon receipt by the Takoma, D.C. Neighborhood Association.  As you can see by the above references, this request complies with the provisions of the Grant Agreement signed on April 13, 2007.

If you have any further questions, don't hesitate to contact me. My officer number is 202-715-7500. Thank you for working with us to get to the next step in this grant program.








Hilton B. Burton









Commander
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